
Adventurer Newsletter 

A News Letter for the Adventurer Parents of the MVSDA Church in Dracut, MA 
For: January 30, 2016 

Welcome to   

Little Light Adventurter Club  

News from the Club 

1. Meeting on Sabbath January 30th from 2:30 – 4:30 p.m. meeting. Field uniform. 
 
2. Fitness Fun Morning is coming up!  
When: Sunday January 31st.  
Time: 9 to 11 am  
Where: Pelham High School. (85 Marsh Rd, Pelham, NH 03076)  
Snacks are needed:  Signing up to bring snacks has been rather slow. Please 
visit the following link to contribute with snacks for this activity.  

www.SignUpGenius.com/go/30E084DA5A923A5FD0-fitness 
3. Special Assignments.  
Builders class: Turn in next class. 1. Fill out devotional chart. 2. Complete; Ask three 
people why they love Jesus page. 3. Book reading assignment form to fill out. 
 
For the teachers: If you want to notify parents about special assignments that may require extra 
work or attention on the students part please email the announcement to catalinavz@gmail.com 
the following day after Adventurer meeting. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

January 
31           9:00 – 11:00 a.m. Fitness Fun Morning  

 

February 

6 2:30 – 4:30 p.m. meeting, dress uniform 

20 2:30 – 4:30 p.m. meeting, field uniform 

28 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Swimming  

 

 

Prayer Requests /Thank You Notes 

Special thanks to Pastor Vixie for taking the lead to organize our next 
Fitness Fun Morning. 

Please keep in your prayers our special friend Ellie Dovich and her family. 

BECAUSE JESUS LOVES ME, I WILL ALWAYS DO MY BEST 

 

Contact 

Information 

Email: William and Catalina Carvajal 

catalinavz@gmail.com 

Website:   www.mvsda.org 

Merrimack Valley SDA Church 

________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Corner……. 

 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E084DA5A923A5FD0-fitness


 

Adventurer Club Happenings 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Happy Birthday, Camila! On Sabbath January 16th, Busy Bee class had a little celebration for Camila 

Cahuana who turned seven. We pray God bless you abundantly! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Seeking to Please Him 
The Adventurer program was created to assist parents in their important responsibilities as their child's 
primary teachers and evangelizers. The Adventurer Club gives children a foundation of valuable life skills 
that promote spiritual, physical, intellectual and social growth. Children enjoy a variety of activities 
teaching them about nature, the Bible, arts and crafts, recreation, and life skills such as money 
management, cooking, outreach and service. The Adventurer program is sponsored by the Seventh Day 
Adventist church, but is open to all children and their families who are looking for positive Christian 
guidance for their little ones. Don’t hesitate to invite other families and their children to join us we Seek to 
Please Him.  
 
Newsletter ~ Adventurer Newsletter will go out twice a month to help keep you informed and updated on our activities. If you 
have class highlights you would like us to include in the Adventurer Club Happenings section, please submit them to  

 
 

William Carvajal at willicarva@gmail.com 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


